

December 28, 1998

Mr. Larry Branchitti 185 N.E. 106 Street Miami Shores, Fl. 33138

Dear Larry:

On behalf of Miami Dade Aviation Department, I would like to thank you for your participation in the United Way Talent show. Your impersonations of Frank Sinatra and Dean Martin were a success and still today remain memorable. Although unrehearsed because of the short time, your performance was stunning.

Enclosed are some pictures that we took during your performance. We hope that you will enjoy them. Have a wonderful holiday and thanks again for your support in this worthy cause.

Sincerel

Marta C. Lopez-Gray

United Way Millennium of Stars

mj:melg

c: Control File